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   29th September 2020 
Dear Parents 
 

In the last few days you may have seen reports that Police have 
visited one school in Telford to remind parents about social 
distancing and not gathering in groups. The school was informed 
that the Police can issue fines of £200 if social distancing rules are 
not being followed. 
 

Locally we are not facing the tighter restrictions imposed on some towns and cities. We want this to continue 
and avoid a local lockdown. Many parents are doing everything they can to follow guidance and rules. We are 
concerned that there are still some issues at particular times of the day and places 
 
Waiting for the gates to open  
If you are waiting for the side gates to open at the end of 
the day, please make sure you are socially distanced. The 
gates open around 2:50 so please do not arrive earlier than 
this. If you do arrive early then wait out on the pavement 
or in your car 
 

Parents chatting with or waiting for other parents after 
morning drop-off 
Please leave the site as soon as you have dropped off your 
child(ren). If you are waiting for another parent then please 
wait out on the pavement and maintain social distancing.  
 

Parents collecting from the playground 
Most parents are maintaining social distancing when 
waiting at the end of the day. As soon as the doors open, 
however, parents are moving forward towards the 
classrooms and social distancing stops. Please stay in your 
space on the playground and staff will send your child out 
when they can see you.  
 

Groups of parents dropping children off 
Please only go to your child’s drop-off place. Please do not 
go to other areas with friends / other families.  
 
We are hoping that these reminders will ensure social distancing is maintained. If we continue to have problems 
we will have to consider introducing more drastic measures for drop-off and collection times. Please do not 
hesitate to contact us if you have and questions or queries. You can either phone the office (386640) or email 
us (donnwood.infants@taw.org.uk ). 
 
Yours sincerely  
Mrs C Boddy 
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